
 

 

7th March 2019 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Network Choir Performance and Tour 
 

As you will know, Network Choir have been working really hard on their Peterloo project and we have a 

wonderful performance in the making. We would love to see you at any (or all) of the following 

performances on Friday 29th March. 

 

Performance 1 – 10:00am at the People’s History Museum 

Performance 2 – 11:00am at the John Rylands Library 

Performance 3 – 2:00pm at Whitworth Art Gallery 

 

Please note, your child will need a packed lunch for that day. On Friday 5th April, we will be touring the 

participating schools, so a packed lunch will be needed on this day too. If your child has school dinners 

and you would like us to order a school packed lunch for them for these two days, please email 

messages@oswaldroad.manchester.sch.uk no later than Friday 15th March.  

 

A contribution of £10.00 to cover the transport costs would be appreciated. You can give permission 

and pay online for this via Parent Pay. If you would prefer to pay with cash, please come to the office to 

collect a barcode, which you’ll be able to take to your local PayPoint to pay with cash. If your child is 

eligible for Pupil Premium, you are entitled to the trip being funded by school, however you will still need 

to give written consent for your child to go on the trip. You can do this either by emailing us or coming 

to the office to fill in a reply slip. 

 

We have also been approached by One Education to perform at Showcase at the RNCM.  Showcase is a 

forum to quite literally showcase the authority’s best music groups, so watch this space for more details! 

 

Thank you so much for all your support and a big thank you to our wonderful parent helpers.  We 

couldn’t do it without you. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Midge Murray 

Music Lead 
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